Notice

To: 2™ and 3" Year Students of the Faculty of Management Studies
and Commerce (FMSC)

This 1s to inform you that the 1* semester lectures for the 2™ and 3" year
students of the Faculty of Management Studies and Commerce (FMSC)
for the year 2025 will commence on Monday, 24" February 2025.

The timetable for the 2" and 3" year lectures will be shared by the
respective departments via the Learning Management System (LMS).
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